
Pennsylvania Prospectors October 2021 Meeting Minutes  

 

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on Oct. 16, 2021, at the 

Light Street United Methodist Church.  We began with the pledge to the flag.  There 

were 12 in attendance.  A roll call of officers was made, and all were present. 

The minutes were read by Secretary Sharon.  They were approved by Ryan and 

seconded by Claude.  Next the treasurer’s report was read by the Treasurer, Bill, and 

the bills to be paid were read.  A motion to accept the treasurer’s report and to pay the 

bills was made by Claude.  All approved. 

There was no old business to discuss. 

Under new business, a discussion about our Christmas Party in December was made.  

President Gary suggested on having a Christmas Party at Masser’s Restaurant, since 

our numbers were low.  Gary said he will check on prices at Masser’s. We will continue 

our discussion about the Christmas party at our November meeting.  

The drawings were held and the meeting was adjourned.  Chaplain Claude offered the 

blessing and a pot luck meeting was enjoyed by all.  The next meeting will be held 

Saturday November 20th.      

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Sharon Beagle, Secretary 

 

 


